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| Welcome

Welcome Fraters to the Fall 1996 edition of the Delta Nu Review. We would like to
apologize again for the lack of newsletters being sent in the recent semesters. With the
acquisition of the new house computer, it has made our job as Histor much easier. We want
to thank the Alumni and especially Bill Adams, ‘905° and Joe Saubers, ‘930 in helping the
chapter obtain the new computer. We would also like to thank the Alumni for donating the
printer. It was greatly appreciated. Since the last computer crashed, we have taken the time
to rewrite the entire Alumni database. We are confident that this new format will be much
easier to work with than the previous edition, but there are still addresses that we cannot
locate. We will be sending out a list of lost Fraters in the near future and would appreciate
any help in locating these lost members. Again we thank the Alumni for the help you have

given us and any advice to improve our ways is appreciated.

Y.L.T.B.
Chris Peasley Justin McCoy
‘1248 ‘1241

ijszzHJIs Report

Hello again fraters. I hope this newsletter reaches you in good standing. The Delta
Nu Chapter is off to a great start on the 1996-97 school year. Brotherhood among the 45
returning Fraters is excellent and we expect it to improve with the 19 new men we signed this
fall. Once again this year, we have joined with the Delta Zeta’s for the homecoming float and

house decoration. We will also have a skit in the variety show. The chapter is working hard



to have a successful and award winning homecoming. We hope to see many of you on
October the 19™. I wish you all the best in the coming year.

Y.LT.B.
Joseph W. Brannen
‘12217

Epwrytams~Homecomm Jq

This semester, our committee’s have been hard at work setting up many events in an

effort to improve our relationships not only with the Maryville community, but with the
families of our Fraters. Homecoming is well underway. We’re entering a Float & House
Decoration along with the Delta Zeta’s. Our now famous “Victory™ skit will also be making
an appearance in the Variety show.

After the parade we will be having an informal reception at the house for Alumni and
families. Refreshments will be provided and will give you the opportunity to meet some of
our new guys. It will also give you the opportunity to see the new alumni funded computer

and give us a chance to update the new Alumni database.

"1 [ 1 2 8
Jared Simmons
q225°

RCB

The annual Red Carnation Ball will be hosted by the Holiday Inn, KCI at I-29 and I-

435 in Kansas City, Missouri on November 9% from 6 p.m. till 1 a.m. All are welcome to
attend. Cost will be $69.00 for all room types plus dinner and other expenses. RSVP by
Homecoming weekend. For more details and to RSVP please call Kent Turpin at (816)-562-

2129.

Y.I.T.B.
Kent Turpin
‘1258’



Mike Selttle Softball Tourney

This 9" annual Mike Settle Softball tournament will be held June 21, 1997 in Kearny,

Missouri, at the softball field complex. The 1996 Tourney was highly successful with enough
Fraters in attendance to make up five teams. The weather was exceptionally nice for the games
giving some of the guys almost more sun than they wanted. A sincere thanks goes out to Joe
Saubers and the many others who helped organize, and direct the games. Everyone enjoyed

themselves and we hope to see all of you at next year’s tournament.

TKE Scramble Golf Tourney

The 2™ Annual TKE Scramble will be held Friday, April 25, 1997, at Mozingo Golf
Course, in Maryville, MO. The event, open to all alumni and active members of Tau Kappa
Epsilon, begins at 11a.m. at the Mozingo Clubhouse.

The first tee time for the scramble is 11:15 a.m. Door and flag prizes will be awarded
with a special “hole-in-one” prize planned. The format will be a blind-draw scramble. Costs
will be around $20 a person for green and cart fees and a minimal prize fee will be added.
RSVP by April 7, 1997 to: Micheal Reiff at (402)-334-2768.

Last years event saw 17 Tekes play Mozingo in the course’s first full week of being
fully open for 18 holes of play. The winners in the inaugural two-man scramble event were
the teams of Fred Gude-Michael Reiff and Joe Saubers-Jerry Young, which both shot a six-
over 78 to claim bragging rights.

The Mozingo Golf Course located is located approximately five miles east of Maryville

on U.S. Highway 136 (First Street). The course is championship-rated at just over 7,400



yards and was nominated as one of America’s Best New Public Golf Courses by Golf Digest

Magazine.

Courtesy of Michael Reiff

‘1120°

Pete Weiland Volleyball Tourney

The 5™ annual Pete Weiland Volleyball Tournament will be held on Saturday, April 26
at noon in Beal Park in Maryville, Missouri. In the 1996 tournament format, in which teams
where drawn randomly, the team made up of Joe Brannen, ‘1221” Dennis Goedickie, ‘1138’
Jerry Young, ‘1187’ and Ben Haskamp ‘1254’ won the tournament. Since we had such a
good turnout we were able to make a $150 donation to the Special Olympics (the most ever).

Hopefully we will see all of you at next years tournament.

Dates of Imporiance

TKE Bowling Tournament- January 19, 1997; Antioch Shopping Mall, Gladstone, Missouri
Contact Joe Saubers for more information at (816)-361-0644.



Change of Address Form
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Scroll #
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Phone # ( )- -
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The Delta Nu Review
222 West Cooper
Maryville, MO 64468

EL. Reed
P.O. Box 230
Chillicothe, MO 64601

Non-Profit Organization
U.S. Postage
PAID
Maryville, MO 64468
Permit No. 267

3




